
 
SIS/STC/045/2016-2017         September 20, 2016  

Dear Parents, 

Please be informed that the ONAM celebration will be held on Thursday, September 22, 2016.  

Students are requested to wear colour dress on that day.  Classes will be upto 11.00 am on that 

day and School transport students will be dropped back home along with KG children and own 

transport children to be picked up by parents accordingly. 

 

Prof. M. Abubaker 

Principal 

_______________________________________________________________________ 


